
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Required: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>

Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: Visit Bluffton Police Department
Location: 101 Progressive St, Bluffton, SC 29910

When: 7/17/2017 8:15:00 AM - 8:45:00 AM

Visit Bluffton Police Department (101 Progressive St, Bluffton, SC 29910)
When: Monday, July 17th, 2017
Time: 8:15am et
Details: Meet Chief Joe Manning (Just promoted this July 2017. He first came to the department in 2013 as second 
in command after serving 27 years with the Pinellas County Sheriff's Office.)
Take donuts and thank the officers for their service

SITE CONTACT: Dana Smith (843) 706-4550

NOTE:
2 reserved parking stalls in front of the orange colored office trailer
A uniform police officer will be waiting your arrival to assist and escort you into the building

mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:blandrum@sled.sc.gov
mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

